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Glenn Hornal - RE: Planning Proposal East Wadalba Land Release (Precincts 2A, 2B and

3B) - PP_2013_WYONG_013_00 | RZ/2/2013

From:  "Duncan, Scott" <DUNCANS @wyong.nsw.gov.au>
To: Glenn Hornal <Glenn.Hornal @planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date: 21/11/2013 4:07 PM

Subject: RE: Planning Proposal East Wadalba Land Release (Precincts 2A, 2B and 3B) -

PP_2013_WYONG_013_00 | RZ/2/2013

Hi Glen

Sorry, | must have missed that requirement, | normally just wait for the Gateway Determination and see

who we need to consult with.
I think the following agencies/organisations would be relevant for this rezoning:

e  Hunter Central Rivers Catchment Management Authority
e Transport for NSW - Roads and Maritime Services
e NSW Rural Fire Service

e NSW Trade and Investment - Mineral Resources and
Energy
e  (Office of Environment and Heritage

e NSW Dept Education and Training

e Department of Primary Industries - Agriculture
e Mine Subsidence Board

e Darkinjung Local Aboriginal Land Council

e  Guringai Tribal Link

Happy to discuss if you like?
Kind regards

Scott Duncan
Senior Strategic Planner
Rezonings

Wyong Shire Council

P.O.Box20, WYONG NSW 2259

Tel: 02 4350 5547 Fax: 02 4351 2098

E-mail: Scott.Duncan@wyong.nsw.gov.au WWW: http://www.wyong.nsw.gov.au/
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From: Glenn Hornal [mailto:Glenn.Hornal@planning.nsw.gov.au]

Sent: Thursday, 21 November 2013 1:55 PM

To: Duncan, Scott

Subject: Planning Proposal East Wadalba Land Release (Precincts 2A, 2B and 3B) |
PP_2013_WYONG_013_00 | RZ/2/2013
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Hi Scott,

Could you provide a list of agencies that you think Council should consult with as part of the
planning proposal. The Department's A Guide to Preparing Planning Proposals' Q11 on page 16' details this
requirement.

Generally all planning proposals should have the proposed agency consultation detailed in this section of the
planning proposal and this will be confirmed by the Gateway Determination when it is issued.

regards

Glenn

Glenn Hornal

Planning Officer, Hunter & Central Coast Region

NSW Department of Planning & Infrastructure | PO Box 1148 | Gosford NSW 2250
T 02 4348 5009 E Glenn.Hornal@planning.nsw.gov.au
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Subscribe to the Department's e-news at www.planning.nsw.gov.au/enews
Please consider the environment before printing this email.

This message is intended for the addressee nhamed and may contain confidential/privileged information. If
you are not the intended recipient, please delete it and notify the sender.

Views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, and are not necessarily the views of the
Department.

You should scan any attached files for viruses.
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Attention:

This email is privileged and confidential. If you are not the intended
recipient please delete the message and notify the sender. The use,
copying or distribution of this message or any information it contains,
by anyone other than the intended recipient is prohibited by Wyong
Shire Council.
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